

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Wed, Oct 9, 2013 at 3:15 PM

Reply-To:

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Michael

Last Name - Brody

Organization Name -

Comment - I would like to emphasize that I support Medicaid expansion. This should be for the least fortunate among us and the disabled. I believe that Governor Kasich of Ohio was correct when he said that at the Gates of St. Peter he will not be asked how much he limited the size of government, but about what he did for the poor. Thus let's give people a better chance at receiving the care they need to be healthy. thank you.